
      

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
SPECIAL PUBLIC BOARD MEETING 

                        TEANECK BOARD OF EDUCATION  
                                  
In accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act, P.L. 1975 c 231, the Teaneck Board of 
Education will hold a Special Public Meeting on Monday, March 18, 2024 at 8:00pm. The 
meeting will be held in person inside of Teaneck High School 3rd Floor Cheryl Miller-Porter 
student center located on 100 Elizabeth Avenue, Teaneck, New Jersey 07666. The purpose 
of this meeting is to present the 2024-2025 Preliminary Budget.  Formal action will be taken. 
 
 
A Zoom link to join the meeting virtually will be posted on the district website. Instructions on 
how to download the Zoom app can be found on the district website www.teaneckschools.org.  
 
Residents and community stakeholders can send their questions or comments in advance 

to: Superintendent@teaneckschools.org. Even if you are unable to attend the meeting, these will be read at the 

meeting and responded to accordingly. Thank you. 

 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Haqquisha Q. Taylor 
Business Administrator/Board Secretary 
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